
 

 

 

 

 

September 14,2005 

 

Minutes for the Ninth Meeting of the Baltimore Area Wood Turners 

(BAT) 

 

Mike Schwing (President, BAT) started the meeting at 7pm 

 

16 members attended 

 

Ron Mooren (spelling?) member of the “Woodpeckers” association attended and brought 

several items for the show and tell and explained what his organization was all about. 

 

Several excellent turnings were passed around during the Show & Tell  

 

Wayne Kuhn handed out a detailed plan for the construction of the cabinet that will be 

used as a stand for the new Jet Mini Lathe. BAT members agreed that the construction 

team will be able to make any changes to the design as needed during construction.  

 

Many different species of wood and several roughed out bowls were donated to the club 

by generous members and were raffled off. Proceeds going to BAT.  

 

Frank Martin (Treasurer, BAT) purchased the club’s new Jet Mini Lathe from Robert. 

(Woodcraft) 

 

Chris Kuehn (Vice President, BAT)gave an excellent demo on turning Birdhouse Style 

Christmas ornaments. Chris also passed around several of his ornaments explaining 

design changes he’s made as his skills have developed. 

 

After the demo members cleaned up the meeting area. 

 

Mike Schwing announced that the October demo topic will be texturing tools. 

 

Meeting ended at 9pm 
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